Pewsey Vale School

Friday 12t July 2024

Dear Parents/Carers/Local School Community,
Thank you to those who responded to our recent communication concerning the change to our school
hours. | am writing to inform you that we have now confirmed that our school day will be extended by 15

minutes so that we start at the new time of 08.30am.

This change will be put in place and start from this September. Please note that we will continue to finish
at the current time of 2.45pm.

In regards to bus times, a further letter will be sent out with the new pick up times for the PVS buses.
Please ensure you read this if your child comes to school on a PVS bus.

We appreciate your continued support in shaping the future of our school.

Kind Regards
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Mr N Pritchard

Head Teacher
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